STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Roy COOPER J. ERIC BOYETTE

GOVERNOR SECRETARY

June 14, 2022

RE: DD00360 — Y-5500DB, Rail Crossing Closure
DD00388 — Pipe Culvert Replacements
DD00389 — Thin Lift Asphalt Pavement Preservation
DD00390 — HS-2004J, Thermoplastic Pavement Marking
DD00392 — Edgecombe County Resurfacing

To Whom It May Concern:

Reference is made to the above-mentioned projects. The following changes have been
made:

1. Due to issues with the Connect NCDOT Bidding and Letting Site, the date of the

bid opening has been delayed. The date of the bid opening will be June 21, 2022

at 2:00 PM. Also please note that Bidders will need to be on the Interested Parties

List no later than 11:59 PM the day before the letting and will need to upload the

new ebsx file from Bid Express.

This sheet and attachments shall be made a part of the plans and bid documents and
shall be submitted with the bid. Bids submitted without the addenda and attachments will
be considered non-responsive.

If there are any questions, please contact me at (252) 640-6433.

Sincerely,

Vickie P. Gardner
Division Four Contract Engineer

VPG/
Muiling Address: Telephone: (252) 640-6400 Location:
NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION Fax: (252)234-6174 509 WARD BOULEVARD
DIVISION FOUR OFFICE Customer Service: 1-877-368-4968 WILSON, NC 27895

POST OFFICE BOX 3165

5
WILSON, NC = 27895 IWebsite: www.nedot.gov



